




SUBJECT: Approve an Agreement with College of the Sequoias. 
DATE: August 14, 2018 

TCSO will dispatch approximately 700 calls for service for the COS District Police 
during this contract period. 

The following terms deviate substantively from the standard County boilerplate: 1) 
the agreement provides for mutual indemnification, and 2) the agreement is a multi-
year agreement. 

FISCAL IMPACT/FINANCiNG: 
There is no net County cost. The Sheriff's Office based cost for services on an 
analysis of dispatched calls for College of the Sequoias in the last four years. 

The total agreement amount is $13,640 with an annual agreement amount of 
$6,820 for each year. Funds will be received on an annual basis for the term of the 
agreement. For the first year, $6,280 have been included in the Sheriff's FY 
2018/2019 operating budget. An additional $6,280 will be included in the Sheriff's 
operating budget for FY 2019/2020. 

LINKAGE TO THE COUNTY OF TULARE STRATEGIC BUSINESS PLAN: 
The dispatch agreement with College of the Sequoias aligns with the Strategic 
Business Plan initiative of providing for safety and security of the public by providing 
emergency dispatch services to all three College of the Sequoia campus locations. 

ADMINISTRATIVE SIGN-OFF: 

cg- 
Mike E3o r ux 
Sheriff-Coroner 

cc: County Administrative Office 

Attachment — County of Tulare Services Agreement with College of the Sequoias. 
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